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Join us virtually as we celebrate the upcoming International Day of Women and 
Girls in Science on Thursday, February 10, 2022 from 7-9 p.m.!
Registration for this event will open Monday, January 17 at 4 p.m.

Learn more about the Women in Science event on our website. 
https://bcchr.ca/events/public-events/women-science

Registration is open to high school students, university students and members of the 
general public. The curriculum and discussion will be targeted for a grade 10–12 education 
level.

Registration will be accepted on a first-come, first-serve basis. Space is limited to 200 
participants.
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Register at: https://www.kpu.ca/futureleaders

https://www.kpu.ca/futureleaders



